Dear

 

We at York Fair Trade Forum would like to thank and congratulate you for deciding to stock Fairtrade/Fair Trade (description of item(s) here) in your (shop/store/cafe/restaurant...). We are always delighted to find places which understand the difference (Fairtrade/fairly traded) goods can make to the lives of producers, their families and their communities in the developing world. 

We are happy to enclose a couple of Fairtrade York window stickers and hope you will be able to find a suitable place to display them. If York Fair Trade Forum can be of any help to you or your business in the future or if you would like to be on our business or general emailing list, then do not hesitate to get in touch.

 

Thank you and best wishes

 

York Fair Trade Forum - campaigning for and promoting fair trade in York and beyond
http://www.fairtradeyork.com/
